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As a resident of Scott County I strongly advocate for curbside organics collection, and am willing to
pay a monthly fee for collection. We currently use the SMSC collection service, which is at no cost,
but winter hours are challenging for drop offs outside of the regular work day, and is generally a
hassle. We had curbside service when living in Minneapolis in the past and found the service to be
excellent. This service seems essential for getting residents more fully participating in organics
collection. Regarding reuse options, support of more businesses to operate these centers seems like
good economic development. I know there are some great nonprofit models of these businesses out
there.


